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On June 5th 2013 Vancouver Police 

Marine Unit recovered a 28 foot Herring 

Skiff near the Musqueam area of the 

Fraser River. It was determined the 

vessel had been stolen approximately 

two years ago from the south arm of the 

Fraser River. A Subject of interest has 

been identified.  If you have any 

information on this vessel that you feel 

may be of assistance, please contact 

Constable Jamie Gibson of the VPD 

Marine Unit at  

jamie.gibson@vpd.ca 

KEEP YOUR WORK SPACE CLEAR 

Watch for hazards such as lines and equipment that 

can pull you overboard  

Wear and Carry Personal Safety Gear 


